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Trividia Health – Recall of Insulin Syringes 

• On September 7, 2018, Trividia Health announced a voluntary, patient-level recall of several lots of 
TRUEplus® and store brand insulin syringes because certain lots contain a defect in which a small 
crack in the top end of the barrel near the needle creates the inability to aspirate insulin into the 
syringe barrel from the insulin vial. Inability to draw insulin into the syringe deems the syringe 
unusable. 
 

• There are 26 affected lots that were manufactured for Trividia Health from April 30, 2018 thru August 
21, 2018, of which 3 lots were distributed by Trividia Health for sale in the U.S. The other 23 affected 
lots have been contained and not released in the market.  
 

• The recalled lots are listed below: 
 
Product Description NDC # Lot #  

TRUEplus 0.3cc, 29G insulin syringe 56151-1711-
01 NP18196 

Leader 0.3cc, 31G insulin syringe 56151-1731-
01 

NP18123; 
NP18130 

 
• Anyone with an existing inventory of the recalled product should stop use and distribution, and 

quarantine the product immediately. Patients should contact their healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to using the recalled product. 
 

— To date, Trividia Health has not received any reports of patient injuries related to this 
voluntary recall. 

 
• Patients should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have experienced any problems 

that may be related to using the recalled product. 
 

• For more information regarding this recall contact Trividia Health at 1-800-588-1685. 
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